
Budget Hearing  
Southwest Public Schools 
District 179 
August 14, 2017 
 
 
President Duane Teter called the budget hearing to order at 7:25 p.m. on August 14, 2017, at 
the Southwest Elementary School in Indianola. 
 

Present:  Duane Teter, Ondrea McConville, Lynda Baumbach, John O’Dea, Jason Kloepping, 
Principal Kathy Latta, Superintendent Todd Porter, and Patricia Smith. 
 
Absent:  Jenni McConville.  
 
Visitors:  Cody Gerlach and Steve Walker. 
 
A public hearing to discuss, consider, receive input, and suggest modifications from district 
patrons relating to the Amended Budget due to refinancing of a bond.  Superintendent Porter 
summarized budget changes, and no action was taken. 
 
President Teter adjourned the hearing at 7:29 p.m. 


